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From: Bob Ackerman
To: Public Submissions
Subject: [External] Land use redesignation
Date: Monday, June 12, 2023 4:09:31 PM

Park hill loc2022-0208 bylaw86d2023.                
Concern regarding excavation along property at 57 mission rd sw.The sandy soil and 
steep slopewe of the back yard will create cave in conditions which will cause major 
damage to the back yard.A cave in caused by the excavation could be hazardous to 
the occupants and pets on the property. We would like some assurances that a 
proper retaining wall with braces and anchors will be installed along the property line. 
We respectfully submit our concern and look forward to hearing from you.  We can be 
contacted at   Robert Ackerman and lily legallou. 57 mission rd sw 
Sent from my iPhone
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